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nT1'ERNATI01IAL GOUNCrL FOR TEE EXPLORATION OF TEE SEA 

:')"\.ullkton C 0 m mit tee 

ChccirI'la", Profe s SOl' T. Braarud 

The Committee I'let on Tücsday, 30th September, at 4.00 p.m. and on y,ednesday, 1st Oatober, 
at 4 .oop ,m. 

I. Proceedings~ 

The Chairman referred to the great 10 ss suffered by plankton werker s threugh the 
death of Dr. P, Jespersen, end the Committee p"id a tri.bute to his memory 

The followi'1g papers were read, 

E. Steemann Nielsen, 
( Copenhagen) 

p, Haller Nielsen: 
(0610 ) 

Th8 production of organic matter in the oceonS. 
(Results from the "Calathea" expedition) 

The annual phytoplankton cycle at the we~ther ship position 
in the Norwegian Sea. 

ü" J, 0stvedt , 
(0 slo) 

Annual vertical migration in copepods. (Observations from the 
weather ship position "M" in the Norwegian Sea.) 

H, U. Sverdrup, 
(0610 ) 

On conditions for vernal bloom of phytoplankton. 

D, H. Cushing: Plankton as the foundation of a tishery. 
(Lowestoft) 

K" M, Rae, The plankton recorder results 9-nd their relation to hydrography. 
(Edinburgh) 

11M" 

Kr. Fr. Wiborg: 
(Bergen) 

Quantitative variations of the volumes of zooplankton saples at position 
"M" in the Norweg,ien See (;end in Norwegian eoastal weters, during 1949/51, 

T, Braarud , 
(Osla) 

, 
Plankton Studies by means of electron microscope. 

Mr. F. S. Russell repo~ted on the present situation regerding the preparation of 
P1Qnkton Sheets, Elnd the recommendation below waS adopted. 

The question whether the International Council might include investigations of the 
utilization cf seaweeds in its sphere of interest was discussed. No definite reoommen~ 
dctions were made. 

Professor T, Bras.rud was re-e1eoted Chairme.n for the next year. 

110 Recommendation. 

The following recommendation was made by the COlmnittee, - It is necessary to appoint 
,m editor of the Phnkton Identificetion Sheets in place of the Iate Dr. Poul Jespersen. 
It is preferable that this editor be living in Copenhagen so os to be on the spot to 
Gdvise regarding scientific details. He should be a zoologist. The Committee recommendeo 
that Dr, Gunnar Thorson, of the University of Copenhagen, be invited to become Editor, 

. Thoy have especially selected Dr. Thorson beoause it 1s heped that Identifioation Sheets 
of larval stages may be produced in the future. 
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Thünen


